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PUBLIC INFORMATION AND SCOPING MEETING ON  

THE THREE WATERS WIND PROJECT CANCELLED;  
RESCHEDULED FOR FEBRUARY 20 AT NEW LOCATION 

 
St. Paul, Minnesota — Due to forecasted snow, high winds, and subzero temperatures resulting in 
dangerous driving conditions, the Public Information and Scoping Meeting scheduled for Thursday, 
February 13, in Jackson, MN has been postponed. As noted in the January 23, 2020 meeting notice, 
the meeting will be held on February 20, 2020 at 6 pm at the Jackson County Central High School 
Auditorium, 1128 North Highway, Jackson, MN 56143.  
 
 
 
Please contact Charley Bruce, 651-201-2251 or charley.bruce@state.mn.us if you have any 
questions. 
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